
UBC 

E association of university and .college employees 

Darlene Brothers 
Sedgewick 

Dear Darlene, 

November 30, 1981 

I checked our dues check-off prin~out and it appears that you have 
indeed been paying too much in dues. Unless you work an average of 
between 30 and 35 hours per week each month, you should not be paying 
~ny more than $5.75 per month. 

I have therefore enclosed a cheque in the amount of $12.50 which will 
serve to reimburse you for overpayment of d ues. 

Thank you for drawing this matter to my attention. If you have any 
questions on this or other matters related to the union, please call this 
office at 224-2308. 

Yours truly, 

lobLf t '( .~,fflc,/' 
Wendy G. Lymer, 
Secretary-Treasurer, 
AUCE Local One 

2162 Western Parkway, Vancouver, B.C., V6T 1V6 Telephone (604) 224-2308 


